
Attachment 2 
 
From: Gina von Eiff <gvoneiff@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, January 05, 2020 9:09 AM 
To: Mayor and Board <MayorandBoard@vomny.org>; Jerry Barberio <jbarberio@vomny.org>; Sally 
Roberts <sroberts@vomny.org> 
Subject: Where's the common sense 
  
Sally please forward to the Tree committee and committee on the environment.  These two trees were 
planted yesterday.   One is against the road where the huge trailers turn and will RIP the branches off 
and people walk to avoid traffic.   The other on the island is where a tree was cut because it grew into 
both sides of the street and the overhead  wires. That's why the evergreen works.  
  
Note how the grass strip on the sidewalk was filled with concrete and asphalt after the Jefferson Ave 
bridge project which was actually supposed to be kept grass in the plans. Water isn't absorbed anymore 
and the many dogs being walked  have to burn their feet in the summer because there is no dirt or 
grass. 
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